Park Hill Infants' School



Monday 7th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Photos – Wednesday 6th November 2024

the proofs are delivered to the school to be sent home via your child's bookbag. online using Vancols Photographers online website – purchasing details will be made available to you when Photographers on Wednesday 6th November. These photographs will be made available for you to purchase Individual and sibling photographs will be taken by a professional school photographer from Vancols

photos will only be taken for children who have a sibling at Park Hill Infant School – we cannot take any photos photograph taken, please can you email the school office by Wednesday 30th October of children at Park Hill Junior School as they are a separate school from us. If you do not want a sibling Please note that only children from Park Hill Infant School will have their photo taken on this day. Sibling

Please ensure that your child is wearing the full, correct school uniform on this day

Children should wear the following items, each clearly named:

- grey pinafore dress, grey trousers or grey shorts
- light blue shirt
- school tie
- royal blue cardigan or V-necked jumper
- sensible school shoes

http://www.parkhillinfants.co.uk/parent-info/uniform/ Please visit the uniform page on our website if you require further information -

form at the school office by Wednesday 30th October. Please note that only children with consent for photographs to be taken by an External Provider will be included in the photographs. If you have not given consent for this, you can do so by completing a consent

Yours sincerely,

Wis J Charman Headteacher

nound